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Duavee is back in stock  
with improved packaging

Duavee has newly 
designed packaging
An insert is now included in  
the packaging to protect the 
tablets from oxygen exposure, 
thus protecting the shelf life of 
the product.

At Pfizer, patients are the focus of everything we do.  
We are committed to the millions of patients around the world who have been prescribed Duavee. 

Scan QR or visit Duavee.com to watch our video to 
learn more about the packaging update for Duavee

In 2020, Pfizer voluntarily recalled Duavee due to issues with the packaging. 
Duavee was NOT recalled because of safety issues with the tablets. 

https://labeling.pfizer.com/ShowLabeling.aspx?id=1174

